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Welcome
to the

POISE Study
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Site and
Welcome recruitment
We would like to welcome you to the first edition of the POISE updCIte

study site newsletter. The newsletter will be used to share site and
recruitment updates, hints and tips for successful recruitment and
retention, celebrate success and provide training updates.

We have completed

SIV's for:

e UCLH
Norfolk and
Norwich
Imperial
Aberdeen
Edinburgh

Meet the team

Hello everyone, and welcome to
the wider POISE team!

| would like to introduce myself,
Damini Mistry, trial manager and
Wendy Daunt, trial coordinator and

Jay Seale, trial administrator. Sites open to

recruitment:
e Liverpool

Hopefully by now you've all had some contact with us to get you
up and running as a recruiting site for the POISE study. We are
very excited to see progress in the study during such ongoing
challenging times and a lot of that is down to your hard work so
thank you, it is much appreciated. If you have not yet booked in
your Site Initiation Visit (SIV), please talk to your team about
availability and get in touch with us to book in your training. We
have had a busy couple of months: we have delivered 6 SIVs since
May and have 1 site open to recruitment with several others very
close to opening. Your enthusiasm for the study is clear. We will
continue to open sites throughout the rest of the year and will
keep you updated. As ever Wendy, Jay and | are here to support
you and make this study a success.

Kind regards, The POISE Study Team POISE_Newsletter_Edition 1.July22
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